Debra Thompson

I A
From: Gwynne Samuelson <gwynne.samuelson@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, July 28, 2020 10:52 AM
To: Assembly
Subject: School funding

Good Morning,

It has recently come to my attention that the school district is asking the borough to use CARES ACT
money to help the school add additional staff and classroom space so that they can open school full days,
full time this fall. This is very EXCITING NEWS and I do hope you will do everything in your power to
help make this a reality.

Sincerely,
Gwynne Samuelson - Jones

Sent from my iPhone



